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11 May 2022

Dear Planning Officer

Response by HCC’s Growth & Infrastructure Unit to 22/00437/FPM
10A And 10B Burwell Road Stevenage Herts SG2 9RF

Thank you for your email regarding the above mentioned planning application.

Hertfordshire County Council’'s Growth & Infrastructure Unit do not have any
comments to make in relation to financial contributions required by the Toolkit, as
this development is situated within your CIL zone and does not fall within any of the
CIL Reg123 exclusions. Notwithstanding this, we reserve the right to seek
Community Infrastructure Levy contributions towards the provision of infrastructure
as outlined in your R123 List through the appropriate channels.

We therefore have no further comment on behalf of these services, although you
may be contacted separately from our Highways Department.

PLEASE NOTE: Please consult the Hertfordshire Fire and Rescue Service Water
Officer directly at water@hertfordshire.gov.uk, who may request the provision of fire
hydrants through a planning condition.

| trust the above is of assistance if you require any further information please contact
the Growth & Infrastructure Unit.

Yours faithfully

Christine Perkins
Growth & Infrastructure Officer



